[bookmark: _GoBack]Whilst we do source some product from Turkey, it’s a very small amount, less than 2% of our business. 
 
BHS operates a very strict code of conduct in relation to any factory that we use and the welfare of factory employees is of the utmost importance to us. 
 
We regularly audit all of our factories to ensure they comply with these standards. 
 
We will continue to closely monitor the situation in Turkey and if any breach is found, will take immediate action.

